
 

Board Meetings
All meetings will be held both 
online via Zoom and in person 
in the Board Chambers at the 
Administration Building at 304 E. 
Grand River Ave. in Howell.

How To Meet Via Zoom:

•	 By the direct link: https://
zoom.us/j/3997000062?pwd
=SUdLYVFFcmozWnFxbm0v
cHRjWkVIZz09

•	 On The Zoom App: Select 
"Join A Meeting," enter 
meeting code 399 700 0062, 
and enter password LCBOC

•	 By Phone: Call 1-929-205-
6099, enter meeting code 
399 700 0062, and password 
886752

Oct. 2nd -  General Government 	
	 and Health & Human Services 	
	 Meeting at 6:00 P.M. followed 	
	 by the Personnel Committee

Oct. 10th - Full Board Meeting at 	
	 6:00 P.M. 

Oct. 16th - Courts, Public Safety, 	
	 Infrastructure Development 	
	 Meeting at 6:00 P.M. followed 	
	 by the Asset Management 	
	 Committee

Oct. 23rd - Full Board Meeting at 	
	 6:00 P.M. 

EMS Star of Life Awards
Each day Livingston County's 

EMS professionals work hard 

to help those in need of medical 

services. On September 20th, 

Paramedics Jim Gramza, Tyler 

Girard, Nick Miller, Paul Fair, 

and EMT Dan Sadowski were 

recognized at the Michigan 

Association of Ambulance 

Services' Star of Life Ceremony 

for going above and beyond the call of duty.  Nick Miller and Tyler Girard responded to 

a mother that was in active labor where the baby was breech and delivered feet first, 

which is dangerous. Both Paramedics did a fantastic job with delivery and care of the 

mother and baby afterwards. Dan Sadowski, Paul Fair, and Jim Gramza responded to a 

difficult incident where they each worked extraordinarily hard. We are so proud of these 

dedicated EMS providers and the great work they do for our community. 
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Trick-or-TREAT Your Dog To A License
"Getting your dog a license this year is one of the best 

treats you can give them," says Treasurer Jennifer Nash. 

Livingston County's Treasurer's Office and Animal Shelter 

have teamed up to encourage residents to make sure their 

dogs are licensed through their annual “License To Love” 

campaign and photo contest. Aside from being required 

by Michigan State Law, dog licenses have many benefits. 

It provides great identification if your dog is ever lost and 

helps keep our community safe and helps ensure local dogs get rabies vaccines.  

The Treasurer’s Office is making getting a dog license as easy as possible with their 

convenient online option. Simply apply by visiting https://milivcounty.gov/treasurer/

dog-licenses/. You’ll need to provide proof of your pet’s current rabies vaccination and 

their spay/neuter (if applicable.) You can also apply with the same documents at the 

Treasurer’s Office in the Historic Livingston County Courthouse at 200 E. Grand River 

Ave. or the Animal Shelter at 418 S. Highlander Way in Howell. The cost of a license is 

available in the table below.

To spread the word about dog licenses and to celebrate our local pups this spooky 

season, the Treasurer’s Office and Animal Shelter are running their “Top Dog Contest” 

from October 2nd-31st. Residents are asked to submit a photo of their dog in costume 

to the County’s Facebook (@LivCoGov), or via email to communications@livgov.com. On 

October 31st, the County’s Facebook page will run a post asking residents to vote for 

their favorite photo. The 

photo of the dog with 

the most “likes” will be 

named the County’s Top 

Dog and their photo will 

be used in dog licensing 

advertising for 2024. 

Dog License Fees 1 Year 3 Years*

Current Spayed/Neutered $10.00 $25.00

Current Male/Female $25.00 $60.00

Replacement License (Lost Tag) $5.00 $5.00

*The rabies vaccination must be valid for the entire 3 year period
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Join the District Court as a Deputy Court Clerk
$17.53 - 20.94/Hr  | Comprehensive Benefit Package | Full-Time
This position is responsible for assisting in the processing of traffic, civil and/or criminal 
cases. Provides counter service that includes receiving and receipting money and providing 
assistance on court matters to attorneys, law enforcement officers and the public. Types a 
variety of court documents, enters case information to the automated court system, and 
processes general civil, small claims, and landlord/tenant cases. If you have a passion for 
helping residents and providing top-notch customer service, we'd love to have you apply!

Learn More & Apply At:  https://livingston.applicantpool.com/jobs/

Upcoming Events
Scrap Tire Recycling 
Join the Drain 

Commissioner's Solid 

Waste team on Saturdy, 

October 7th from 9 a.m. 

- 1 p.m. to recycle your 

used tires. All residents 

are invited to sign-up for 

the event and bring up to 

10 tires. Reservations are 

required. Sign-up here. 

There is a max of 3 semi/large equipment (36-48'') and 2 tractor/

skidster (over 48'') tires accepted per household. Please let us know 

in the comments of your reservation if you have additional tires 

to recycle and the Solid Waste  team will reach out for additional 

information to see if they are able to accomodate you. 

Sheriff's Office Public Safety Trunk or Treat
Spooky season 

is right around 

the corner. 

Get  your kids' 

costumes 

ready for a 

fun and safe 

night of treats 

with all of 

their favorite 

public safety 

organizations. 

This night 

will have it 

all. Candy, friendly law enforcement officers, firefighters, and other 

public safety organization representatives, and vehicles like police 

cruisers, ambulances, the mobile response center. Everyone is 

welcome to attend this free event and we've got our fingers crossed 

for good weather! We'll see you on Friday, October 27th from 6-8 p.m. 

in the Sheriff's Office parking lot at 150 S. Highlander Way in Howell.

Approved Resolutions
•	 The Treasurer has established a County 

Parks Donation Fund specifically used for 
the maintnenace and improvements to 
county parks. If you'd like to make a donation, 
please visit https://milivcounty.gov/parks/

•	 Veteran Services has accepted $144,046 in 
grant funding from the Michigan Veterans 
Affiars Agency to enhance and improve 
operations.  

•	 The Health Department will perform 
environmental health related services for 
EGLE for a year and receive $393,234 in 
grant funding.

•	 The Board approved the distribution of 
ARPA funds to the Brighton Area Schools 
as a single grant not to exceed $150,000 to 
launch a Junior Reserve Officer Training 
Corps program.

•	 The Sheriff's Office will receive $51,300 in 
ARPA funding for the purchase of Cellebrite 
Premium to support law enforcement 
agencies in protecting the public and 
combatting the rise in violent crime by 
helping to identify suspects and collecting 
evidence.

•	 $51,365 in ARPA funding will be allocated for 
professional services for the public safety, 
educational, municipal open access middle 
mile fiber optic cabling project.

•	 The County Clerk will apply for the Early 
Voting Grant application in the amount of 
$590,654.40 from the Michigan Department 
of State and Bureau of Elections.

•	 $328,748 of ARPA funding has been 
authorized for the renovation of the 
Fowlerville EMS substation for flooring, 
a generator, furniture, signage, and HVAC 
replacement.
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